
Date: 6/5/2017 2:05:16 PM
From: "Catherine McNicoll" CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
To : "Lily Cogdill" IilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Subject: FW: Fw:
Attachment: Top.jpg;Top.jpg;2016_06_28_19_03_04.pdf;image001.jpg;

One of the emails with information from Herb Burnham re- Sanctuary Pointe

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor's Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Herb Burnham [mailto:herbburnham@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 5:30 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll
Subject: Fw:

On Wednesday, May 10, 2017 7:49 PM, Robert Daffin <bobktlandinq@bellsouth.net> wrote:

Herb: Here are some letters to review and send along to your contact in Columbia. I have more if you need them.

Bob Daffin
Sanctuary Pointe, LLC
404-384-6229
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